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Notice to Tennessee Customers
Northwestern Mutual extends its support to families and businesses affected by the tornadoes in Tennessee.
 Northwestern Mutual and Northwestern Long Term Care are reinstating any Life, DI, and LTC policies with
payers which lapsed due to non-payment of premium since 3/31/23.  If an insured impacted by the tornadoes
requests a copy of his or her insurance policy (e.g., due to loss), a copy shall be provided at no cost to the
insured.
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